ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL

13 September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

SWIMMING

We shall be starting weekly swimming lessons for our Cormorant and Sandpiper classes on Tuesday 17 September which will continue for 10 weeks. This will take place on Tuesday afternoons. This will form part of the PE curriculum covered this term. The charge for tuition will be £1.00 (£10 in total) per week payable in advance. It would help if we could have half the payment in advance. This payment is voluntary and no one will be excluded from the lessons. Please put the money in a named purse or envelope and put it in the yellow bucket in your child's classroom.

WHAT TO WEAR

It would be helpful if girls with long hair have it tied back. Children require a swimming costume and towel in a bag, all of which should be named. In order to ease the changing situation girls may find it easier to wear trousers rather than tights! If your child has pierced ears then stud earrings only should be worn due to health and safety considerations.

Please complete and return the permission slip below to your class teacher as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Davo

Mrs L Farrar, Headteacher

ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL SWIMMING REPLY SLIP
Child's Name Class Teacher
I permit/do not permit my child to take part in the swimming activities.
I enclose voluntary contribution of £
Please indicate if your child has gained any swimming badges or certificates - whether at school or privately - it will help us when grouping them.
Signed Parent/Guardian